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Community meeting to discuss the future use of Rockridge Elementary

[Duluth, MN] - The Duluth City Planning Division will be hosting a community meeting to discuss the
opportunities for future use of the Rockridge Elementary School site in the Lakside neighborhood.

The community meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, May 25, 2011, at 5:30 p.m. at the Rockridge Elementary
School cafeteria, 4849 Ivanhoe Street. The public is invited to come and provide input regarding future uses and

development for the building and site.
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